Corporation of the Township of Burpee and Mills
Special Council Meeting with Volunteer Fire Fighters
March 14, 2018	

The Corporation of the Township of Burpee and Mills Council met for a special council meeting with Volunteer Fire Fighters,

Attending:  	Reeve, Ken Noland 
Councillors Lyle Honess Art F. Hayden and Wayne L. Bailey
Clerk B. Bailey recorded the minutes. 
Fire Chief Colleen Bruder
Deputy Fire Chief Jeff Middleton
Volunteer Fire Fighters Sam Bruder, Wayne Fogal, John Turner, Barrett Wright, Shane Chatwell, Nicole Middleton, Dennis Blackburn, Jim Stack, John Deeg and Roger Pearson

Reeve Noland welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending. Reeve Noland commented that the Council and the Community want the Fire Department to continue.

Discussion:
New Government Regulations
Low attendance for fire training.

Goals:
A functioning and certified Fire Department.
A commitment from the Fire Fighters

Actions:
To correspond with the Fire Marshals Office for possible assistance with training.
Recruitment of new volunteers.
Keep communications open between Council and the Fire Department
The Municipality can do the required public education and risk assessment components of the new legislature. 

Volunteer Fire Fighter Concerns:
If they do the work to become certified will there be new regulations requiring more time spent to comply.

The meeting closed at 8:30 p.m.


___________________________
Reeve, Ken Noland


___________________________
Clerk, Bonnie Bailey
